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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 5:31 PM


To: Howard.Brown; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage


Cc: J. Stuart; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal; Ellrott, Brian;


Justin Ly - NOAA Federal; Naman, Seth


Subject: Shared 12/17/18 with Reclamation: NMFS comments on 11/16/18 draft Proposed


Action


To supplement our "high level comments" handed to Reclamation and others in hard copy, last week we


decided to clean up the detailed comments on the 11/16/18 draft of the Proposed Action and share with


Reclamation.


The linked Word document on our google drive is what I shared with Katrina Harrison this afternoon (via flash


drive so she had an electronic copy). This file is in the "ROConLTO/BA/BAcomments_clean" folder on google


drive.


Note that I completed clean-up in Word, so the google doc in the ROConLTO/BA/BAcomments_clean DOES


NOT CAPTURE the full-clean-up. I left that document there in case the original commenters wanted to cross-

check comments.


Barb


20181116_ROC Proposed Action_NMFS CCVO comments...


--

Barb Byrne

Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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